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Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

September 23, 2018 – September 29, 2018 

Sunday (9/23)    

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:15 am  Bible Study 

         Food Pantry Sunday 

Monday (9/24)     

  

Tuesday (9/25)  

  8:30 am  Quilt Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

  6:00 pm  Stewardship Meeting 

Wednesday (9/26)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office 

  1:30 pm  Daughter’s @ Sheboygan 

      Senior Center 

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal 

 

Pastor is out of the office Sept. 23rd to 

Sept. 26th. (Midwest Regional                           

Conference) 

Thursday (9/27)   

  5:15 pm  Choir Rehearsal   

  6:30 pm  Worship Services  

Friday (9/28)   

 

Saturday (9/29) 

  2:00 pm  Brewer Game Bus Trip 

Sunday (9/30)    

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:15 am  Bible Study 

  

   

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, September 20, 2018                                       

Sunday, September 23, 2018 

Eighteenth Sunday after Pentecost 

 Attendance  Offering Budget % Met 
Variance 
Amount 

Weekly 90 $3,850.00 $4,658.00 82.65 ($808.00) 

Year to Date 4023 $135,324.35 $163,030.00 83.01 ($27,705.65) 

Financial Information through 9/2/18 

General Fund  

We have services on 

Thursday night at 

6:30pm if you can’t 

make it on Sunday.  



Remember, when you are in need of                   

Pastoral care please contact either Pastor 

Matz or the church office at 458-4343.  

Please make sure you use the calendar on 

the wall by the office to mark your                     

meetings and events in order for them to           

appear in the Forward and Messenger.  

Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for assigning 

your Choice dollars to St. Mark. The church 

has received $5,959 in Choice Dollars grant 

funds this year. Last year our total was $4,497. 

Please remember to contact Thrivent Choice 

Dollars in order to keep the funds coming. You 

can do this by calling 1-800-847-4836 or on-

line at Thrivent.com/thriventchoice and follow 

the prompts.   

Please remember to check your mailboxes.  

Texas Roadhouse  Churches 

10% donation EVERY Sunday.                                                            

Come in Sundays between 11am and 9pm to                  

support your church! Present a copy of your 

church bulletin to your server and Texas                      

Roadhouse will donate 10% of your total food  

purchase back to your church! Thank you to 

those that have used this wonderful program. 

The church has received $45.20 so far this 

year. We also receive food from them for  

various events at the church.  

We still need a volunteer to drive the 

van on the 2nd Sunday of the month. 

If you are interested or have any       

questions please contact Tom Kroll or 

the church office.  

We need volunteers for Greeting,                  

Reading, Sound Booth & Ushers. Please 

contact the church office.  

The Food Pantry is in 

need of the following 

items: jam or jelly and 

canned peas. Please                       

consider bringing these items for our Food Pantry. 

The smell of hot dogs being 

grilled. The crack of the bat as it 

hits the ball. 

YES, it’s that time again. 

The St. Mark Brewer Game Bus Trip is back! 

Join us Saturday, September 29 as the Brewers 

play the Detroit Tigers! 

The game is at 6:20pm, the bus will leave     

promptly at 2pm. 

Cost is $65 per person. 

We won’t be tailgating, but bring chairs if you 

want to socialize. 

Tickets are available now until the beginning of 

September from Dave Hilpertshauser or Chris 

Keul.  

We’re looking forward to a great evening of                

fellowship and Brewer fun!  

For your information we will not be 

having  Sunday School for the 2018-

2019 School year.   

Sunday Morning Bible Study 

Join us starting September 9th 

as we look at the apostle Peter 

& the apostle Paul. 
The Jubilation choir is seeking new members. 

Practice started on Thursday, August 30th from 

5:15pm to 6:15pm. 

Thinking about joining St. Mark? 

Please  contact Pastor Matz or the 

Church Office. We will be starting a 

new members class soon.   

On the Tuesday after Labor 

Day it’s back to school! That 

includes our Tuesday                

Morning Bible Class. After 

our August recess, we            

resumed on Tuesday, Sept. 

4th at 10am in Room 111. 

New members and visitors are always welcome 

to share our joy in the Good News of God’s 

Word.  

THANK YOU TO ALL!!!                                                                                                          
2018 picnic was a success!!! 

 
Food, Fellowship, Fun had by all! This year’s 
Chalk Art winners:  

                                                                       
1st place Maggie Bulkow  Age 13                                                                                                                                
2nd place Kara Thimmig   Age12                                                                                                     
3rd place tie Gabrielle Bulkow  Age 10                                                                                             
3rd place tie Olivia  (Kroll family)  Age 3  
 
Great food! THANK YOU fryers, kitchen 
servers/ helpers, bakers (all the delicious 
desserts) set up/clean up crew! Great                     
music, games for children big and small 
enjoyed by all. Pictures will be forthcoming 
in next couple of weeks.  
 
Waiting for Walgreen’s to develop our party 
cameras. BIG THANK YOU TO ALL who 
helped in all sorts of ways to make the                
picnic a success!!! 
 
Thank you all, 
Social Gatherings Committee 

Fall Clean Up is scheduled 

for Saturday, November 3rd  

at 8:00am. The rain date will 

be Saturday, November 10th 

at 8:00am. Pew polishing will 

be on November 10th at 

8:00am.The more  people who will help the 

sooner we can be done.  

 

 

Save the Date!   

Save the date the Health Fair and Bread Social is 

near!  This year’s Health Fair and Bread Social will 

be Sunday October 14th from 10-11:30am in the 

Fellowship Hall. Exhibits include Mary Ellen with 

Lilly Bear and chair massages, Meals on Wheels, 

VA on suicide prevention, WomenHeart,                    

Alzheimer’s Association, Embrace Care                             

Management, blood pressure and glucose                   

screenings plus other exhibits. 

Church Rummage Sale at Our Savior's Lutheran 
Church, 917 Mead Avenue, Sheboygan will be held on 
Fri., October 12th from 1pm to 5pm and on  
Sat., October 13th from 9am to 3pm.  Bake sale both 
days with a brat fry on Sat. only.  At noon to 2pm on                              
Saturday, all items will be reduce to 50% off and at 
2pm to 3pm all items will be 75% off. 


